
This Week's News
Friday 2nd December

A big well done to the PTA for a fantastic Christmas fair. Thank you to everyone who helped 
in any way. We really do apricate all the effort made.

A fantastic £1239.85 was raised.

scarlet fever

8th December Christmas jumper and Christmas dinner 
day.
13th December Christmas plays.
21st December school breaks for Christmas.
9th January School reopens

Hire of the school hall

Christmas plays

If you would like to hire the hall for 
birthday parties etc. Please see the 

letting policy on the school webpage.
You are welcome to hire the hall and 

cater for your party or you can choose 
one of our party packages.

Dates for your
diary

Would anyone be interested in starting a 
toddler group in the school hall?

Thank you to Chrissie's dad for fixing the 
notice board. We really apricate it.

Can you help?

The school plays will be on Tuesday 13th December. An afternoon and evening performance.

Tickets are £3 each and on sale now from the office
Foundation learning at 1:15pm and 6pm
Key stage 2 is at 2pm and 6:45pm
Tea, coffee and hot chocolate will be on sale while you wait to get inside for the evening performance

There has been a recent increase in notifications of 
scarlet fever and invasive streptococcal disease.
The characteristic symptom of scarlet fever is a 
widespread, fine pink-red rash that feels like sandpaper 
to touch. Other symptoms include a high temperature, a 
flushed face and a red, swollen tongue.
If your child has any symptoms please do not send them 
into school.
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